
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient Name]  

[Recipient's Title/Position]  

[Clinic/Practice Name]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about the 

process for IUD (Intrauterine Device) placement, which is an important 

consideration for those looking for effective long-term contraceptive 

options. 

The IUD placement process typically involves the following steps: 

1. **Pre-Appointment Consultation**: During this appointment, we will 

discuss your medical history, any concerns you may have, and the types of 

IUDs available for you to choose from.  

2. **Physical Examination**: A pelvic exam will be conducted to assess 

your reproductive health and ensure an appropriate fit for the IUD. 

3. **Placement Procedure**: The actual placement of the IUD is usually 

quick and can be done in the office. You may experience some discomfort, 

and we will provide guidance on pain management during and after the 

procedure. 

4. **Post-Placement Care**: After the IUD is placed, you will receive 

instructions on care and what to expect in the following days. A follow-

up appointment will be scheduled to confirm proper placement. 

If you have any questions or need to schedule an appointment, please do 

not hesitate to contact our office at [phone number] or [email address]. 

We are here to support you through this process. 

Thank you for your attention to this important health matter. 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position]  

[Your Practice/Clinic Name] 


